)
Ady

G .
NS

Robertswood Nursery News

20.11.20

Dear Parents and Carers

This week in nursery the children listened well to the stories of the ‘Gruffalo’ and ‘The Gruffalo’s
Child’. Afterwards the children were able to do lots of activities linked to the story, for example,
colouring and cutting and they enjoyed acting out the story with a woodland small world.

Outside we have had lots of messy play activities where the children have been able to explore
different textures and they especially loved using little pots to collect the rice krispies and using
the rolling pins to hear the sound of the rice krispies popping.

We have been learning our sounds and this week we focused on the sound ‘t’, the children
practised hearing the sound and recognising it and we even practised forming the letter in the
sand and on the whiteboards. Great work nursery!

We have been learning about our shapes and this week we went on a shape hunt and we were
very impressed with how many shapes the children can now recognise. Well done nursery!

We are now starting to get into the Christmas spirit and the children were very excited to make
their decoration but we can’t tell you much more about it as it is going to be a surprise.

Next week:

Our sound of the week will be “‘p’

Our number of the week will be number ‘8’
Our colour of the week will be ‘Gold and Silver’ g Whate
Our shape of the week will be all the shapes learnt so far
Our book of the week will be ‘The Snail and the Whale’

and the

Reminder
If you haven’t done so yet please don’t forget to return the parent post-it notes so we can put
them in your child’s special learning journey.

We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend.

Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.




